




April 8, 2011
As noted in the attached surveyor’s report from Javed Siddiqui, P.E., there is a slight 
discrepancy (less than 2°) in the measured orientation of the KQEI-FM antenna relative 
to the design specifications. Due to unforseen delays in receiving critical antenna 
components that disrupted our planned installation schedule, we are not able to correct 
this discrepancy prior to the expiration of the construction permit. The antenna 
orientation will be corrected in the coming days and a revised certification will be 
provided as an addendum to this application.
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